Theological Seminary of the Reformed Church in the United States

LANCASTER, PA.

May 19 1934

Professor Karl Barth, University of Bonn, Bonn, Germany.

Dear Professor Barth:

I am writing this letter in the hope that it will reach you before you go on your vacation in Switzerland.

Professor Baillie of Union Theological Seminary told me there was a possibility of your coming to America to lecture next year, 1935. Will you let me know if you are coming to our country during the coming year or the following year, 1936? I should like you to take a course of lectures that Professor Brunner had some years ago. We offer \$500 for such a course of five lectures.

I have your tracts under the title, "Unsere Theologische Existenz Heute," with much pleasure.

With all good wishes,

I am sincerely yours, Jeoge W. Richards

GWR/d